

STATE OF
COLORADO

Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Re: M-2018-028 Preliminary Adequacy Review

1 message

Joe Lovett <joe.lovett@lafargeholcim.com>
To: Tim Cazier - DNR <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
Cc: "Stephanie S. Carter P.G." <sscarter@blm.gov>

Thu, Aug 9, 2018 at 4:48 PM

Tim,

Thank you for the e-mail and sorry I just missed your call (was on the other line at the time).

Yes, we would like to request a brief extension to address the items you pointed out. I believe we can address them and provide you with revised information by the end of next week (8/17). Considering time in the mail, it should be to you around the middle of the following week (8/22?). Allowing you time to review would put the new decision date sometime in the last week of the month or the first week of September.

Of the items you noted in the e-mail and letter today, proof of public notice was mailed to your attention on Monday 8/6, so I would hope that will be in front of you directly. If needed I can also scan that information and send to you via e-mail.

There is one other change I would like to make to the application concerning adjacent property owners. On the original (revised) application I did **not** note the railroad (Rock and Rail) as an adjacent property owner. They actually own the tracks and property on the North and East side of the river adjacent to the mine claim. I did provide them with notice of the permit application as you will see when you receive the information I sent to you on Monday. This however will not be consistent with the application we previously submitted as they were not noted as the adjacent landowner.

Please advise if the extension will be acceptable.

Thanks,

On Thu, Aug 9, 2018 at 5:17 PM, Tim Cazier - DNR <tim.cazier@state.co.us> wrote:

Joe,

Sorry for the delay, with it being field season and getting coordinated with the BLM (as they're busy with field work as well), it took longer to get to this than usual.

I'm pretty sure you'll need more time to address these few items than by the deadline on Saturday. If so, please send me a request for an extension for as long as you need (plus a week for my review) and I'll get the decision date extended. I'm sending a hard copy to Mr. Zimmerman as well.

Please let me know if you have any questions..

Tim Cazier, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 x8169 | F 303.832.8106 | C 303.328.5229
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
tim.cazier@state.co.us | www.mining.state.co.us

--

Cary "Joe" Lovett, PE
Engineering Manager, Portland Plant
LafargeHolcim
3500 State Highway 120
Florence, CO. 82116
Phone 719-288-1448

8/13/2018

State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Re: M-2018-028 Preliminary Adequacy Review

Cell 719-285-5518

joe.lovett@lafargeholcim.com